
   Gordon Head Middle School 

Tuesday 

May 8, 2018 
 

********************************************************************** 
 

Hollow Log: The Hollow Log will be open at lunch today. Recess popcorn poppers are M and J. Lunch time servers are P, M, 

C and A. Please bring your lunch to the Hollow Log at noon. 

 

Today, our school will be participating in "We are Silent." This is an opportunity for us to understand how some people in 

other countries are treated, being unable to talk freely or voice their opinion. Throughout the day we hope you will remain 

silent, with the exception of lunch break where you can talk as you please, and remaining silent afterwards in block 5 for 

the remainder of the day. 

Today is Shakespeare Day at Lambrick Park Secondary for all of our grade 8 students. Enjoy the day!  

 

Congratulations to our dance team on their exceptional performance last night at UVIC.  Dancers please bring your 

uniforms to the office this morning. 

 

Student recognition forms for athletics, fine arts and citizenship are due in the office by the end of the day on May 16th. 

If you want to be recognized for your school activities, please remember to get your forms signed and hand them in by 

May 16th. 

SPORTS: 

Grade 6 Girls 4 x 100 try-out at lunch. Bring you runners and meet Harry at 12:15. 

 

Anyone wanting to do shot-put or discus, please meet in Ms. Weissig’s room at nutrition break today.  There will be a 

practice today and Wednesday at lunch.   

 

High Jump practice for grade 6 today in the gym at lunch. 

 

All triathlon club members, please come to Miss Meredith’s room at nutrition break for an important meeting.  

Boys Field Hockey Game after school today at UVic, 3:45 - 5:50. 

And here are our happy results from Badminton City Finals:  

Grade 6: K and A 1st place. R 2nd place. 

Grade 7: A and A 1st place (both in 2017 & 18).  K and S 2nd place.  S and A 2nd place 

Grade 8:  L and S 1st place.  H and K 2nd place.  

And drum roll...   A and C 1st place (in 2016, 2017 & 2018) 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF YOU! 
 

Badminton season is now offically over. There are no more practices scheduled. Thank you all for a wonderful season. And 

a big Thank You! to Chris, Aland, Harry, Mr. Edwards, Mr. K, Mrs. McAleer and Mrs. Blair for making this an awesome 

season. 

 
The Grade 8 boys Rugby team won their last two games of the regular season last night beating Glanford and Monterey. 

A big Thank You to L. A, for joining the team last night and making some key tackles. Practice tomorrow after school and 

jamboree next Wednesday May 16th. 

 


